From: Michael Bree <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2019 12:46 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, August 11, 2019 - 12:45 Submitted by anonymous user: 174.2.185.200

Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, August 11, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Michael Last Name: Bree

Email:

Address: 9th Ave. N.

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Climate Action Plan

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

I applaud the Climate Action Plan. The final plan should require that changes to infrastructure consider and report impacts on GHG emissions. For example, I would like to know the estimated kgs of C02 that the new three way stop sign at the corner of Spadina and Duke St. will cause to be emitted into the atmosphere on an annual basis.

Thank You, Michael Bree, P.Eng., Ph.D.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/329806